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In Golden Book  

This Week 
 

 

Class1 

Claudia & Gracie 

 

Class 2 

Lily-Mai & Gussie 

 

Class 3 

Logan & Oliwia 

 

Class 4 

Eric & Adam 

 

Class 5 

Bruno & Gunesh 

 

Class 6 

Neo & Soliman 

 

Nursery 

Mason G & William 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 26th November 2021 

A big thank you to everyone who has supported Children in Need last 
Friday. We raised £287.42 
Please can we remind parents that children are only allowed 
water to drink in classrooms. This is to comply with the School 
Food Standards. Children are able to have other drinks (juice / 

squash) at dinner time. If you want your child to have a different drink 
at dinner time you will also need to send a water bottle for during 
lessons. Any juice / squash drinks will be kept for dinner time.  

Breakfast Club   
 

7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

 

More information from 
the office.  

Please come to the 

main door for 

Attendance 
Whole School– 91.09% 
Class 1— 91.76% 
Class 2— 92.26% 
Class 3— 89.74% 
Class 4— 95.65% 
Class 5— 95.79% 
Class 6— 81.28% 
2s Nursery— 56.06% 
3s Nursery— 64.86% 
 

 

Lates - 26 
 

Lost learning =  
2hrs 48 mins 

Early Bird -Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who say kind words 

COVID-19 
Please continue to 
let us know if there 

is a positive case in your 
household so we can take 

appropriate action in school and 
nursery.  

Please also keep letting us know 
if your child is unwell as we need 
to make sure we are completing 

the registers correctly.   

more on 

the back 
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If you are not signed up please 
let us know so we can sort it as 

soon as possible. You can let 
the office know or a member of 

staff on duty before or after 
school. It is free to use and 

parents who are already using 
it really love seeing what their 

child has been doing.  

PE in school 
Children in school must wear school 
uniform everyday and have their PE 

kit in school all week. 
 

Reception PE — Monday & Friday 
Year 1 PE — Wednesday & Friday 

Year 2 PE — Tuesday & Friday 

Starting School 

September 2022 
 

Even if your child is in our 

nursery you must apply 

online by 15th January 2022 
There are no paper application 

forms. 
 

If you have any questions or do 
not have access to the internet 

please talk to the office. 

Parents of children in Year 

2 will need to apply for 

Year 3 (Junior School) using 

the same online system.  

Illness & Testing 
If your child is unwell with COVID symptoms (high temperature, or new continuous dry cough or loss of taste / 

smell) then please do not send them to school and arrange for a PCR (test centre) test as soon as possible.  
If your child is unwell for any other reason then they can continue to attend school (if they are well enough) but 

we are still advising a PCR (test centre) test as symptoms in children can vary.  
If your child has a PCR test then please let us know the outcome as soon as possible (by phone 386640 or email 
donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk ) so that we know if we need to take any additional action in school or nursery. 

Thank you to all the parents who have kept us up to date this week with tests and results. 
The number of cases in Telford is still very high. We really encourage all adults to carry out regular 
lateral flow tests even if you are feeling well. Staff in school carry out lateral flow tests regularly.  

Anyone with main coronavirus symptoms is advised to book a test 

immediately at one of the borough's NHS testing sites or attend the walk-in test 

If you need to contact school, nursery or your 

child’s teacher then you can— 

• call the office 386640  

• Email:  donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk  

• give a message to a member of staff on 

duty on the playground before or after 
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